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Writing in support of HB 3214, reducing the cruelty to animals in captivity and 

entertainment is a positive move for Oregon. There is no need for animals to be used 

in traveling acts, in roadside shows, or in any form of human entertainment. Please 

continue this bill along the legislative process to get this piece of legislation passed. 

 

I am a LA2 for Representative Jules Walters, however this testimony is from my own 

opinions as a citizen of Oregon and resident of Multnomah County. This testimony 

does not reflect the opinions or views of Rep Walters or her office.  


